
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/15/2019 1:50:52 AM

First name: tana

Last name: Hunter

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Cows are not a native species and should be taken off the open range. Please support Nuclear

energy, have you looked into SMRs? Small modular nuclear reactors can replace coal and gas at the generation

points. We need to save as much as we can of what is left of our natural world. Birds are down one third in 50

years. Wild animals are down by half in the same period.  We need a balanced ecosystem to have a healthy

environment.

If anything, ranchers, farmers and extractive industries have shown they know how to destroy our lands not be

stewards of them. Please look at the damage that has been done.


